
Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We are excited to inform you about our Utility Recycling Program, designed to benefit both our 

community and the environment. Participating in this program not only supports sustainability 

but also provides numerous advantages for your household. 

Benefits of the Utility Recycling Program: 

• Reduce Waste: Help minimize landfill waste by recycling common household items. 

• Save Money: Participants may qualify for discounts on utility bills when they engage in 

recycling efforts. 

• Environmental Impact: Lower your carbon footprint and contribute to a healthier 

environment. 

• Community Engagement: Join a network of community members committed to 

sustainable practices. 

• Convenience: Easy access to recycling drop-off points and scheduled pick-ups. 

We encourage you to take part in this initiative and contribute to a greener future. For more 

information or to sign up for the program, please visit our website or contact us at [Contact 

Information]. 

Thank you for your commitment to recycling and for making our community a better place for 

all. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Utility Company Name] 

[Contact Information] 


